
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland 

Beloved brethren, 

It is the middle of another week and as days fleet by, we eagerly anticipate a new 

scale of the Glory of God in our midst this Sunday. Last Sunday Pastor Robinson testified 

to the manifest power of God throughout his time of ministry in Johannesburg. Many 

were set free from demonic oppression and healed of various diseases. Prophetic 

utterances were made as a significant number of God’s children were called into ministry. 

In its turn, the Church in Riverdale was blessed to receive Brother Celestin who 

preached on “Living a Life that Counts in the End Times.” He stressed the importance of 

righteousness, faithfulness and the working of exploits in the life of a believer. A life of 

meaning and eternal purpose can only be launched by a delineation of one’s perspectives, 

objectives, priorities as well as preoccupations. Suffice it to say that it is impossible to lead 

such a life without the leadership and anointing of the Holy Spirit.  

We would like to appreciate all who covered Pastor Robinson’s mission to South 

Africa in prayer. Pastor himself bore witness to God’s faithfulness. We thank God for 

divine protection and we are grateful to have the Pastor back with us.  

You are reminded to attend the prayer meeting this Friday at 7:00p.m. at one of 

our usual locations in Westminster or in Riverdale. The Riverdale Bible study scheduled 

for 7:00p.m. on Mondays is now at Pastor’s James’ new residence – 6012 Sheridan St., 

Riverdale MD 20737. We cannot possibly exaggerate the absolute significance of prayer in 

the life of a believer. Please come and pray with us for “God always makes a way for a 

praying man.” David Wilkerson.  

On a final note, we encourage everyone to give to the fund for mission trips. Your 

money makes it possible for the Church to share with the world the sacred ministry of 

deliverance, healing and the gift of repentance that God has entrusted to us. It will render 

possible many more trips such as the one to South Africa, to reach out to the lost and 

edify the body of Christ. In the same light, we implore you to give generously to the 

missionary fund, for the livelihood of our beloved missionaries will inevitably foster the 

spread of the Gospel. God is counting on us to support all who have sacrificially 

surrendered their lives to see men won for the Kingdom of God.  

May the favor of God go with you throughout this week and always.  
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Westminster Assembly: 

 

 Friday (4-16): Prayer 
Meeting at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 Sunday (4-18): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 

 

 Monday (4-12): Bible 
Study at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 Friday (4-16): Prayer 
Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 Saturday (4-17): 
Evangelism at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 Sunday (4-18): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 

 

http://www.cmfimd.com/

